
 

 

Aged Care Sector Committee 

communique, 9 May 2018 

Extra-ordinary meeting 

On Wednesday 9 May 2018 the Aged Care Sector Committee held an extra-ordinary meeting via 
teleconference. 

The meeting provided members with an overview of the aged care measures announced in the 
2018-19 Budget as part of the More Choices for a Longer Life Package, on Tuesday 8 May 2018. 

The next meeting will be the second full meeting for 2018 and will be held on Friday 6 July 2018 in 
Canberra. 
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